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This year in Class 3… 
Well, this has definitely been a year with many twists and turns! The children in 
Class 3 have shown incredible resilience and perseverance from the outset. They 
have overcome many challenges, through a change in teacher during the first few 
weeks, changes to their familiar school routines, and having to find a new way to 

learn and work at home during another lockdown. I have been so incredibly 
impressed with how well they have pushed themselves to rise to the challenge and 
have continued to shine brightly throughout. Every time there has been something 
that has changed, the children have completely taken it in their stride, whilst also 

looking out for their classmates as well.  
 

Thank you! 
I would just like to say a massive thank you to all parents for your support this 

year, and to you Class 3 for a wonderful year. Teaching the class from home was a 
hard task, and definitely not something we were used to, but that was made 

infinitely easier with your help and support so thank you! However, my time at Lea 
Endowed has sadly come to an end. I will be working at a school closer to home 

from next year. From the moment I took over Class 3, I have felt like a part of the 
school family thanks to children, staff and parents alike. It has been an incredibly 
challenging year but I have loved every single minute. I have thoroughly enjoyed 

working with your children this year.  
 

Sports Day 
I am so sorry Class 3 are missing Sports Day this year. I would love to see you 

taking part at home if you can! How about setting up an obstacle course, dribbling 
and shooting with a football, or challenging someone at home to an egg and spoon 
race? If you do set up your own activities at home, please send pictures and videos 

for us to see in school!  
 

Happy summer! 
Finally from myself, Mrs Morris and Mrs Emptage, we hope you all have a wonderful 

summer, enjoying a well-deserved break in, what will hopefully be, some lovely 
sunny weather!  

 
I have absolutely loved getting to know each and every one of the children in Class 
3 and it has been my pleasure to teach them this year. I hope they all continue to 

shine as brightly as they have done this year! 
 

 
 
 
 

  

Keep working hard! 
All the best, 

Miss Shepherd   
  


